CPHS Daily Announcements
10/21/2024

Picture retakes are first thing tomorrow morning. We will call students down to the media
center by grade level.

Attention all sophomores and juniors: If you are interested in a KCTC program for the 25-26
school year, please schedule a visit ASAP. Forms are available in the guidance office. See
your counselor for more information. (11/8)

Attention all students taking an AP class: AP Exam Registration is now open. Check your
email for the google form. Remember: you must submit this form if you wish to take one or
more AP exams in May. Forms and deposits must be turned in by Nov. 14. If you have
questions, contact Mrs. McCambridge. (11/8)

Inclusion spirit week is coming your way in November. Get ready to show your spirit and
support the inclusion revolution. This will fake place starting November 11th and will go
through November 15th. Days will be announced at the end of this week!

Congratulations to Quinn Clement for finishing 14th this weekend at the Girls Golf MHSAA
State Finals. CP is so proud of you and your achievements.

Happy Birthday: Colby C.

It's a great day to be a Panther!



